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Our ref: CMG/MB                 11th January 2022 

Ms. Sarah Cremin 

Committee Secretariat 

House of the Oireachtas Service 

 

By email: PAC@oireachtas.ie 

 

Dear Ms Cremin, 

I refer to correspondence resting with my letter of the 8th November 2021.  

Please note that we were advised on 21st December that the HRI Board had approved the 

budget required for the proposed CCTV system. The response letters issued to all tender 

candidates on the 29th December and the stand still period required under procurement 

process commenced on the 30th December. We have received a request for that to be 

extended which has been granted.  

Please note that any challenges to the procurement process may extend the period before 

the contract can be awarded. Once the contract has been awarded and signed, installation of 

system will begin as soon as possible. We will have a better understanding of the time 

required to complete this process once we can commence contract discussions. We intend to 

give priority to the racecourses who are currently holding fixtures before moving on to 

racecourses whose season begins later in the year, however we will be working with the 

contractor and the racecourses to ensure best use of resources and management of logistics.  

I will update you as we progress.  

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Clíodhna Guy 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 

R1005 PAC33
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